
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FY 2018-19 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 
PROGRAM, BELOW MARKET RATE (BMR) AFFORDABLE HOUSING FUND 
(AHF), AND GENERAL FUND HUMAN SERVICE GRANTS (HSG) PROGRAM 
FUNDING ALLOCATIONS. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting of Tuesday, April 17, 2018, the 
Cupertino City Council will conduct a public hearing to consider FY 2018-19 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program, Below Market Rate (BMR) 
Affordable Housing Fund (AHF), and General Fund Human Service Grants (HSG) 
Program funding allocations.  An annual Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) and 
Request for Proposals (RFP) was issued on December 11, 2017 inviting applicants to 
apply for CDBG, BMR AHF, and HSG funding allocations for FY 2018-19. The NOFA / 
RFP deadline ended on February 16, 2018. The Housing Commission held a public 
hearing on March 22, 2018 to rate and rank applications.   
 
Council meets at 6:45 p.m., Council Chamber, Community Hall, 10350 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, California.  Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to 
challenge the City Council's action in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall at, or prior to, the 
public hearing. IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please be advised that pursuant to Cupertino 
Municipal Code 2.08.100 written communications sent to the Cupertino City Council, 
Commissioners or City staff concerning a matter on the agenda are included as 
supplemental material to the agendized item. These written communications are 
accessible to the public through the City’s website and kept in packet archives. You are 
hereby admonished not to include any personal or private information in written 
communications to the City that you do not wish to make public; doing so shall constitute 
a waiver of any privacy rights you may have on the information provided to the City. 
 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PUBLISH 04/06/17 
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The City Council of the City of Cupertino will conduct a public hearing to consider FY 2018-19 Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program, Below Market Rate (BMR) Affordable Housing Fund (AHF), and General 
Fund Human Service Grants (HSG) Program funding allocations on Tuesday, April 17, 2018. An annual Notice of 
Funding Availability (NOFA) and Request for Proposals (RFP) was issued on December 11, 2017 inviting applicants to 
apply for CDBG, BMR AHF, and HSG funding allocations for FY 2018-19. The NOFA / RFP deadline ended on February 
16, 2018. The Housing Commission held a public hearing on March 22, 2018 to rate and rank applications.  The agenda 
for the proposed amendment will be available on the Friday preceding the meeting and may be subject to change.  
 
  

City Council 
Tuesday, April 17, 2018  

6:45 PM 
Location of public hearing: 
Cupertino Community Hall 

10350 Torre Avenue (next to the 
library) 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

The agenda for the proposed amendment will be available on the Friday 
preceding the meeting and may be subject to change. Please call to verify that 
the item is still on the agenda. For additional information or to send written 
comments, contact kerrih@cupertino.org or (408) 777-3251. 
 

Please note that any written comments on this item sent to the City are 
accessible to the public through the City’s website and retained in packet 
archives. Please do not to include personal or private information that you do 
not wish to make public; doing so, constitutes a waiver of any privacy rights 
that you have on the information provided. 
 

mailto:kerrih@cupertino.org

